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To whom it may concern:

On April 23, 2018, Governor Hickenlooper signed into law House Bill 18-1025,
Relocate Title 12 Liquor Laws to Title 44. House Bill 18-1025 serves the purpose of
relocating the statutory provisions governing the Department of Revenue, Liquor
Enforcement Division (“LED”). Specifically, effective October 1, 2018, House Bill 18-
1025 relocates: the Colorado Liquor Code, formerly located in Article 47 of Title 12,
to Article 3 of Title 44; the Colorado Beer Code, formerly located in Articles 46 of
Title 12, to Article 4 of Title 44, and the provisions regarding special event liquor
permits, formerly located in Article 48 of Title 12, to Article 5 of Title 44 (collectively
“Colorado Liquor Laws”). The relocation of these statutes renders all references to
the Colorado Liquor Laws within 1 CCR 203-2 no longer accurate. As a result, the
proposed correction is to update all statutory references to the Colorado Liquor .
Laws contained in 1 CCR 203-2 with the statutory citations contained in Title 44,
Articles 3, 4 and 5, effective October 1, 2018.

Pursuant to section 24-4-103(11)()(D)(B), C.R.S., the corrections to 1 CCR 203-2 are
occasioned by the General Assembly’s relocation of the Colorado Liquor Laws, and
such corrections meet the conditions specified in section 24-4-103(11)(1)(I)(A), C.R.S.
Attached to LED’s filing is a version of 1 CCR 203-2 containing these corrections. As
noted in the comments to the filing, a conversion table and a redline version are
also available, if needed.
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Thank you in advance for your assistance. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

J. Alan Call 4( M
Senior Assistant Attorney General
Marijuana, Liquor & Bankruptcy Unit
Revenue & Utilities Section

(720) 508-6327

alan.call@coag.gov




